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SS 842 is listed on the title page under the Supplemental Specifications section. I cannot find any quantities or other information 
  regarding number of locations for the use of High Density Polyurethane (SS842.)Where in the plans would I find this 

information? 

Question Submitted: 5/21/2010

The SS 842 is referenced in plan note for "Item 516 - Structural Joint or Joint Sealer, Misc.: Repair Vertical 

Substructure Joint" that appears on several of the bridge being worked on.

1Question Number:

SS842 is listed on the front sheet under supplimental specifications. Where are the quantities and application locations listed in 
the plans? The SS 842 is for High Density Polyurethane use on the raising of  approach and departure slabs. 

Question Submitted: 5/25/2010

The SS 842 is referenced in plan note for "Item 516 - Structural Joint or Joint Sealer, Misc.: Repair Vertical 

    Substructure Joint" that appears on several of the bridge being worked on.

2Question Number:

Is it ODOT's intention to use SS 842 for a different application other than Correcting Elevation of Concrete Approach Slabs with 
 High Density Polyurethane?

Question Submitted: 5/27/2010

Yes, it is ODOT's intention to use SS842 for a different application other than Correcting Elevation of Concrete 

Approach Slabs with High Density Polyurethane.  Per the Item 516 - Structural Joint or Joint Sealer, Misc.: Repair 

Vertical Substructure Joint note, "The existing vertical expansion/contraction joint between the abutment and 
wingwall shall be repaired full height with polyurethane foam as indicated in the plans."  The SS842 is referenced 

for the material, "... polyurethane foam shall be per supplemental specification 842 or approved equal."

3Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


